
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

4. SOUTH NEW BRIGHTON DOMAIN BOAT RAMP  
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate sought the Board’s support to consult with key stakeholder 

groups on the proposal to install a key lock barrier arm gate across the entrance to the South New 
Brighton Domain boat ramp.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board support the proposal to block illicit users from gaining access to the Avon-

Heathcote Estuary from the South New Brighton Domain boat ramp. 
 
 3. That the Board accept the draft landscape proposal for consultation with key stakeholder 

groups. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


